
The National Association of Bond Lawyers has renamed its existing Fundamentals of Municipal Bond Law Seminar 
scholarship program to honor longtime NABL member Frederic L. “Rick” Ballard, Jr. who passed away in 2014. 
NABL’s decision to bestow this honor on Mr. Ballard stemmed from his longstanding commitment to educating 
young bond attorneys.  As Mr. Ballard’s contributions to NABL touched so many of its members, NABL is confident that the 
Frederic L. Ballard, Jr. Memorial Scholarship Program will become part of his enduring legacy.

The Fund contributions should be made to NABL’s affiliated 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation, the  Robert H. Hilderbrand, Jr. Fund.  
Donations to the Fund are tax deductible to the extent provided by law.
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 Frederic L. Ballard, Jr. Memorial Scholarship Program

DONATION FORM

Please complete all information: 

Name: 

Firm:  

Street Address: 

City: 

State: Zip: 

E-mail Address: 

Phone: 

Method of Payment 

Donation Amount $: 

□ Check
Payable to the Robert H. Hilderbrand Fund.

□ Credit Card
Type of card: □ AMEX  □ Discover   □ MC   □ VISA 

Card Number: 

Expiration Date: 

Name on Card:

Signature: 

□ Please Invoice me.
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